
  CAMDEN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Christ Centered - Bible Based 
 
 

Contact us at: 

1285 US 70 Bypass, Camden TN, 38320-4700 

     camdencoc898@gmail.com     www.camdenchurchofchrist.org 

(731) 584-7374 

 

 

Congregation Announcements and Events 

• Food bookkeepers: Kim Plunk is in care of the food book for April.  

• Sunday Sharing:  A signup sheet is on the bulletin board. Your participation will 

bring great joy to those who cannot be with us. If you have any questions or 

suggestions, please see Kim Plunk.  

• Kids Easter Party is today after a.m. services. There will be an egg hunt and 

plenty of games. Please bring a lunch.  

• Mark your calendars: VBS planning meeting Wednesday April 23rd at 5:30. We 

need all hands-on deck to make this VBS a success!  VBS will be June 8-11. 

• Tennessee Children’s Home food/supply drive is going on now until April 

22nd.  There is a flyer in the foyer for items needed.  Please note you can also 

donate $25 for perishable items.  Please see Marlinia if you want to donate that 

way. Drop off location is by the office window.   

• Ladies Bible Class will be going to lunch at THE MANOR in Dickson on April 

22nd.  There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board.  If you have any questions, 

see Mary Margaret.  

• Area -Wide Singing  at the Clarksburg Church of Christ is April 25th.  If you want 

to go, please sign the list on the bulletin board.  

• LOOKING AHEAD: We will be having a graduation celebration for our 2025 

graduates after evening services on May 4th. We will be honoring Lathan 

Grigsby, Aden Hardin, Adeline Belisle, and Matthew Stauffacher. There will be a 

table set up for gifts/cards by April 27th.  

• Good news! We are excited to be partnering with the Kayenta church of Christ 

in Kayenta, Arizona with our remainder coats from our coat drive.  They have a 

great need for them in their community so we will be shipping the remainder of 

coats to them very soon.  Thank you to all who supported this work this past 

winter.   

 
L2L Bible Bowl Practice- last practice session will be today April 13th at 5pm. L2L 

convention weekend is coming up next weekend April 17-20.  If you have any additional 

questions please see Daniel or Lena Richardson.  

Cookout and Campout at the Branch’s home will be Friday, May 2nd. See Ethan if you have 

any questions.  

Leatherwood Bible Camp applications are on the front table in the lobby if you are 

interested in going. It will fill up fast so please send them in asap.  If you have any questions 

see Ethan.  

`  

April 13, 2025 
 

Service Times 

Sunday Worship: 
     Bible Study – 9:00 a.m. 
     Morning Worship – 10:00 a.m. 
     Evening Worship – 6:00 p.m. 
 

Mid-Week Bible Study 
     Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Ladies Bible Class 
     Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Monthly Evening Ladies Bible Class 

April 21st at 6:00 p.m. 

_______________________________ 

Elders 

Bill Jarnagin         (731) 468-4433                                              

John Dawson       (731) 695-6780 

William Blow      (731) 441-2208 
 

Deacons 

Adam Blackburn  

Britt Johnson  

Daniel Richardson  

Doug Phipps  

Joe Sisco 

Michael Laux 

Sid Osment 

Stacey Ballard 

Wesley Sparks 

Casey Corder 

Tom Ulderich 

Grant Doris 
Pulpit Minister 

Joe Rhodes               (931) 209-1621          

 

Youth Minister 

Ethan Edwards      (931) 209-3341 

 Upcoming Youth Group Events   

A Warm Welcome to Our Guest 
Please fill out a white visitor card on the back of the pew and drop it in a 

collection plate on your way out. We are so glad you have chosen to 

worship with us today! 

http://www.camdenchurchofchrist.org/
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Special Donations 

• Given in memory of Troy Manor by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Jack Conrad by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Mirt Smoot by John and Cindy Lumpkin 

• Given in memory of Mirt Smoot by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Glen Reynolds by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

• Given in memory of Jerold Newton by Bill and Becky Jarnagin 

 

 

 

    
SS 

Attendance  

AM     PM 

 
Wed 

2024 Average   120 205  95 121 
2025 Average   123 197     85 120 

  Last week                     111 175 103      117 
  5th Sunday                      114 192   102            119 

Those Serving 4/20/25: 

     AM 
Opening Prayer – Dan Wyatt 
Scripture – Joe Sisco 
Lord’s Supper – William Blow 
Closing Prayer – Britt Johnson 
     PM 
 Opening Prayer – Emory Florence 
  Scripture –Cameron Ballard 
  Lord’s Supper – Greg Matlock 
  Closing Prayer –Tom Ulderich 
 

Those serving the Lord’s Supper: 
 Adam Blackburn 
 Daniel Richardson 
 Zach Troutt 
 Doug Phipps 
 David Ulderich 
 Joe Rhodes 
 Casey Corder 
 Keith LaDouceur 

  
 

If you are unable to serve, please tell  
Adam Blackburn 

_______________________________ 

Remember our Shut-Ins: 

Mary Edwards                                    
Virgie Heintz 
Ray & Joyce Frazee                            
Frank & Marge Philips 
Pat Osment                                          
Desmond Jarrett  
Dorthey Chappell                               
Wanda Horner                                    
Janice White       

                                   
 

Prayer Request 

Dorothy Jones has requested our prayers. Her address is 4495 Old HWY 69S 

Camden if you would like to send her a card.    

Please keep the family of Ray and Joyce Frazee in your prayers.  Joyce’s daughter, 

Delana Blackburn, passed away.  Ray and Joyce are in the nursing home in Bruceton.   

Barbara Thompson’s grandson Nathaniel Atkins, is having some serious health 

issues.  

 Bethany Ulderich had emergency gallbladder surgery earlier this week. She is home 

now recovering.  

Annette Hollowell has started her chemotherapy treatments. Please continue to 

keep her and Steve in your prayers.  

Joey Ballard, Stacey and Michelle’s son is at St. Thomas Midtown battling kidney 

issues.  

Paul, Alayna, and Cooper Ulderich have all been under the weather.  Please 

continue to keep them in your prayers.  

Vickie Todd, Garett’s mom, had surgery this past Monday. She is still in the hospital.   

Martha Hardin has macular degeneration and there are concerns of her losing 

eyesight in her left eye.  

Billy Rushing, Lisa Rushing Hoopers’ father, has cancer and recently had surgery in 

Atlanta.  

Angie Hatley will have her next appointment this week on April 17th. Please pray for 

her pain.  

*There are several addresses and various blank cards/envelopes for you to use in the foyer*.  

 

 


